
Immigration, Population Growth and Skills 
March 25, 2025 
 
Public Advisory: Open House at Provincial Employment Centres for High School 
Students 
 
The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador invites high school students to an 
open house at all 19 Employment Centres on Wednesday, March 26, from 3:00 p.m.-
5:00 p.m. 
 
This month’s theme is “Assisting Students and Preparing Youth for Employment.” 
 
Students will have the opportunity to explore the services available to support their 
career goals, including: 
 

• Resume development 

• Interview preparation 

• Job searching and networking 

• Volunteerism 

• Summer job opportunities 

• Youth entrepreneurship support  
 
The event will feature a guided tour, interactive activities, a presentation on available 
services and complimentary food and drink. 
 
High school students are encouraged to attend and learn how the Employment Centres 
can help them plan for their future. Youth are always welcome to visit their local 
Employment Centre anytime for guidance and resources.  

To find an employment centre near you, call 1-800-563-6600 or view this listing. 
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